
 
  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE         September 16, 2016 

Sheriff Dale J Schmidt 

Office: 920-386-4115 

dschmidt@co.dodge.wi.us 

 

ATV Safety Course-Dodge County 

The Dodge County Sheriff's Office Recreation Patrol will be hosting an ATV Safety Certification Class October 

24-25, 2016. Individuals who were born on January 1, 1988 or later need the safety certificate in order to 

legally operate an ATV or UTV.   The class will be held each evening on those days from 5:30pm-8:30pm at 

the Dodge County Administration Building, bottom floor, located at 127 E. Oak Street, Juneau, WI.   

Questions and those wishing to sign up should contact Deputy Scott Petrack at 920-386-4121 or by email at 

spetrack@co.dodge.wi.us .  You can also sign up online at https://gowild.wi.gov 

 The cost of the class is $10.00.   
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